
                                       Welcome to 

   The Parish Church of St. George  

                                         Sunday 21st July Trinity 5 

What’s On This Week 
 
Today  Sunday 21st July 
 8.00am Said Eucharist 
10.00am Family Eucharist 
Intercessor Richard Spurgeon 
Readers Audrey Linney 
 Sara Pask 
 6.00pm Walsingham Cell BQ 

 

Monday  
 7.30pm PCC Meeting 
Tuesday  
10.00am Parent and Toddlers 
 
Wednesday  
10.00am Said Eucharist  
10.45am Coffee Morning in Hall 
10.45am LYCIG Meeting in Hall 
Thursday  
 6.30pm Choir Practice 
 7.30pm Pop-Up-Cinema 
 
Friday  
10.00am Coffee Morning in Church 
 
Saturday  
 
Next Sunday  
 8.00am Said Eucharist 
10.00am Parish Eucharist 

 Gospel Acclamation 
Alleluia, alleluia, alleluia. 
We do not live by bread alone, 
But by every word that comes from 
the mouth of God. 
Alleluia, alleluia, alleluia. 
 

 
Liturgical Gifts 
The liturgical gifts have been  
donated by Yvonne in memory of her  
husband Jim whose birthday was on  
the 17th of July. 

 
Motet 
Holy, Holy, Holy by Tchaikovsky 
 
 

 
Retiring Collection 
Sense 

 
Birthdays 
Happy birthday today to Imogen 
Toft.   
This week to Sue Andrews, John 
Hood and Anthea Yandell. 
Readings Next Week 
Genesis 18: 20-32 
Colossians 2: 6-15 
Luke 11: 1-13 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Holidays 

As the children break up from school this week, we wish families a 

blessed holiday rest.  
 

Sunday School 

Sunday School has now finished for the summer term and will re-start on Sunday 

the 15th of September.  There will be a Sunday School Leaders meeting on Sunday 

the 8th of September in the Committee room at 11.15am to discuss the autumn 

term.  Please bring your diaries to this meeting.   
 

Parent and Toddlers 

Parent and Toddlers this week celebrated their last day of term with a teddy bears 

picnic in the sunshine.  What a lovely way to finish their last day of this term.  

Toddler group will resume on Tuesday the 10th of September. 

 

Latest fund raising 

Congratulations to all who supported and organised the Race Night last weekend.  

A total of £850 was raised.  Well done everyone. 

 

Retiring Collection 

£178.90 was collected during the month of June for Portsmouth Downs Syndrome 

Association. 

 

Leading your Church into Growth Prayer 

God of mission 

Who alone brings growth to your Church, 

Send the Holy Spirit to give 

Vision to our planning, 

Wisdom to our actions, 

And power to our witness. 

Help our church to grow in numbers, 

In spiritual commitment to you, 

And in service to our local community, 

Through Jesus Christ our Lord. 

Amen 



 Pop-Up-Cinema 

The film being shown at St. George’s Church hall on Thursday 

the 25th of July at 7.30pm is Mary Queen of Scots.  Doors are 

open at 7pm at ticket sales available only on the door is 

£5.50.  A free cup of tea or coffee is provided courtesy of 

Asda. 
 

Summer Reading Challenge 

Waterlooville library is holding a summer reading challenge for children age 4-11.  

Read or listen to 6 library books and earn a medal and a certificate.   

What is the Summer Reading Challenge? The Summer Reading Challenge takes 

place every year during the summer holidays. You can sign up at your local library, 

then read six library books of your choice to complete the Challenge. There are 

exclusive rewards to collect along the way, and it’s FREE to take part!  The 

Summer Reading Challenge website helps you keep track of your reading all year 

round: find new books to read, take part in competitions and mini challenges, and 

play games. 

 

Space Explorers Calling all space explorers age 8-11 Your space 

chase mission continues with Lego Robotics at Waterlooville 

Library!  

Navigate the surface of the moon to repair and reactivate a faulty 

lunar module.  

Tickets only £8 available in the library, or at 

www.hants.gov.uk/shop 

 

Waterlooville Foodbank 

Waterlooville Foodbank urgently need the following items: Tinned 

meals such as pies, stewed steak, curry, rice pudding etc. Please put 

donations in the basket at the back of church. 

 

Les Miserables Tickets 

There are two tickets for Les Miserables at the Mayflower for sale.  It is on 

October 29th at 7.30pm. They are £38.50 each (group rate!)  Please speak to Jane 

Rice-Oxley if you are interested. 

 

https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/book-sorter
https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/competition
https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/news/general/winter-mini-challenge-18-coming-soon
https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/games
http://www.hants.gov.uk/shop


Remembering Those Who Need Our Prayers 

Please remember in your prayers this week:  
Shelley Lazlett, Anna Chapman, Nigel Hayler, Leslie Harman, Sheila Howard, 
Martyn, Andrew clark, Hilary, Inara, John Symonds, Barbie Lloyd and Sandra 
Hewett. 

Remembering Those Who Have Died Recently 
 
Please remember in your prayers this week:  
Dorothy O’Connell 

 
     Remembering Those Whose Anniversary of Death Falls At This Time 

Please pray for the souls of: 
Edith Sheffield, Peter Runting, Jessie Linney and Margaret Anderson 
 
 

Main Contacts 

Parish Priest 
Fr Colin Lawlor (Parish Priest) 
02392 262145 
parishpriest@stgeorges.church 
Fr Ray Chapman (Assistant Priest) 
r.chapman@stgeorges.church                 

Church Wardens 
John Hood:    07802232981 
j.hood@stgeorges.church 
Chris Gadd:    07943633734 
c.gadd@stgeorges.church 
                                                                              

Parish Office: Lesley Handy   02392 258079     parish.office@stgeorges.church   
Deadline for articles for the bulletin to Lesley Handy by 7pm Wednesdays 
 

CCL 16505 

www.stgeorges.church 

LARGE PRINT HYMN BOOKS AND SERVICE ORDERS ARE AVAILABLE - PLEASE ASK THE 

SIDESPERSONS.  LARGE PRINT BULLETINS ARE AVAILABLE ON REQUEST - CONTACT LESLEY 

HANDY 

If you would like to receive the bulletin via email then please email your request 

to:  parish.office@stgeorges.church  
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